Emma Parr

L e S
From: Jacqueline Morrison |G

Sent: ’ 13 July 2015 15:39 :

To: LocalReviewBody

Subject: Planning reference 150141

We submitted objections to the planning department regarding Gordon Ritchie, Farburn Motors application to
extend his premises. We stand by the comments that we made. In the past we have always tried to be
-accommodating of any changes, but this is really going to cut light to the rear of our property. My brother and
myself on separate occasions have spoken to Mr Ritchie and he can’t comprehend how it would affect our property,
he is adamant that he has to extend. We have both suggested to him that it would be better if he tried to
reconfigure the buildings, which he isn’t happy to do. We feel that the site has already reached it's capacity.



